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HIGHWAY 440 LITTLE ROCK WORK   

TO REQUIRE LANE CLOSURES 
  

     LITTLE ROCK (9-2) -- Crews will be performing concrete patch work for the next five 

weeks on Highway 440 in Little Rock, according to Arkansas State Highway and Transportation 

Department (AHTD) officials. The work will be in the four miles between the Little Rock 

National Airport Exit and the England Exit (Highway 165). 

     Weather permitting, work will begin Wednesday, September 7 and continue for 

approximately five weeks. Crews will be allowed to closed two lanes overnight between 7:30 

p.m. and 7:30 a.m., and will only close one lane during the daytime. 

     Motorists should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all highway work 

zones.       
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